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October 26, 2015 

 

Tree Inventory at Rosehill Reservoir 
Expected Project Start Date: November 2, 2015 
Expected Completion Date: November 18, 2015 

*Timeline is subject to change. 

 
The City of Toronto will be performing a tree inventory of the Rosehill Reservoir property in preparation for the 
installation of a new waterproofing membrane and building rehabilitation. This work will take place at David A 
Balfour Park, where the Rosehill Reservoir is located. Construction work will not be taking place at this time. 
Notices will be provided in advance of any construction work.  
 
Your co-operation and patience throughout the project is crucial and appreciated. 
 

MAP OF WORK AREA 
 

 
 

WORK DETAILS 
 
The Rosehill Reservoir tree inventory is scheduled for early November 2015. Arborists will be on site assessing 
and measuring trees and will prepare a report. All memorial trees on the Rosehill Reservoir property will also 
be included in the arborist report.  
 
The City will be hosting a public information event in the future to share information about this project, receive 
comments, and answer questions. Notices will be distributed to addresses in the area prior to the event. If you 
wish to receive project updates, you can join the project mailing list. Please email Kate Nelischer, Sr. Public 
Consultation Coordinator, with your request: knelischer@toronto.ca  
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 WHAT TO EXPECT DURING INVENTORY 
 
Trees located within the Rosehill Reservoir property line and David A. Balfour Park will be the focus of the 
inventory. There may be a need to assess a limited number of trees on private property that overhang the 
property line. If there is a need to access properties, property owners will be notified ahead of time. There is 
minimal noise associated with this work and no pedestrian or vehicle traffic should be affected. Every effort will 
be made to reduce any inconvenience. The City appreciates your understanding and co-operation. 
 

 

Work Hours: Work will take place from 7:00 am to 7:00 pm., Monday to Friday, with work 
after hours and on weekends as required. 

 

 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us. 

Contact  Kate Nelischer, Sr. Public Consultation Coordinator 

416-392-4360 knelischer@toronto.ca   

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  

(7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays) 

Website 
toronto.ca/rosehill 

 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  

http://www.toronto.ca/improvements/wardxx.htm

